
 
 

March 14, 2025 

Dear WPS Families, 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for Family Literacy Night! We loved seeing our 
superheroes in action, using their reading and writing superpowers to tackle challenges and 
celebrate the joy of literacy together. Your enthusiasm and participation made the night truly 
special! 

As we head into our last week before spring break, we’re looking forward to more great learning 
and fun. Let’s make it a fantastic week! 

Go Cowboys! 

Have a great weekend, 

Dr. Gina Kirchner 

Principal, Wyoming Primary Schools 

Counselor Corner 
During the past week the Cowboy TV lessons focused on being prepared.   When you’re 
prepared, you can listen better, understand more, and do your best work.  If you aren’t 
prepared, you might forget things, feel rushed, or have a hard time keeping up.  Students can 
be prepared for school by cooperating with their morning routine at home, keeping their school 
supplies and materials organized, paying attention to the teacher’s directions, and keeping 
healthy eating and sleeping habits.  When students are prepared, they are ready to learn and 
they help the school day run smoothly.  You can help your child develop his/her skills in this area 
by delegating age-appropriate tasks that your child can do to help your family prepare for 
activities at home and in the community. 

Wheel-a-Thon Information 
Wheel-a-Thon is right around the corner!  The event will be held on Sunday, April 27th from 1-4 
p.m.  Please click HERE to find all of the details about this wonderful PSA fundraising event!   

Yearbook Orders  
Don’t forget to order your yearbook before it’s too late! 

Go to: ybpay.lifetouch.com     

Yearbook Code: 1672725 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/0yuorQ2NxbsnkF64JGAb1Q~~/AAAAARA~/_qDrW74ie4_xTR7zGRM4zoxJbUcBvJzZfHH5Sw2Xnt-8vWLAjTb6UEBLx_ISifXvRXOCr-8HO7zuOKoD9aboDjvHlSkRTBMpkhweHWwvGacw2kJXpR7SbvZJ2JmZbBd3vBrQHKa-evXCC2kXFa5emH5_-TkGpH9lel1R0KLcozJ5nnD164NBfH_5c0jgw38d0ahbavn63HVm3g3TSqzjyCFnuD8XADh33x5iwDZqkqM~
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/


All 3 Primary Schools will be in the same yearbook  

(even though it only says Wyoming Hilltop when you log in) 

Deadline to order:  3/31/2025  

Youth Art Week - March 17th-21st 
During March, we celebrate Youth Art Month in our Wyoming Primary Schools and all across 
America students will learn the importance of art in education. Mrs. Allen and Mrs. Benjamin 
would like to invite students to celebrate YAM with us at Elm, Hilltop, and Vermont Primary 
Schools! We will celebrate during the week of March 17th-21st. This week, students will learn 
the importance of visual arts education in our schools, and students and staff will celebrate with 
Dress-Up Days!  

Parents and Guardians, we need your help with coordinating outfits for your child during 
this week: 

Dress Up Days!  

Monday 3/17: Wear Perfect Primary Colors (red, blue, yellow) 

Tuesday 3/18: Wear Secondary Extraordinary Colors (violet, orange, green) 

Wednesday 3/19: Wear Complimentary Colors (blue/orange, green/ red, 
purple/yellow) 

Thursday 3/20: Wear Patterns head to toe! 

Friday 3/21: Monochrome - one color, different tints and shades 

Please feel free to swap outfits for Monday and Tuesday if you want to wear green on St. 
Patrick’s Day!   

From WMS - Information Night Parents of Rising 5th 
Graders​

 



K-8 Art Show -  
The K-8 Art Show is scheduled for April 26th from 1-3 pm at Wyoming Middle School.  Be sure 
to mark your calendars - you won’t want to miss the opportunity to see amazing student work!   

 

Upcoming Dates 

●​ 3rd Grade Musical - Monday, March 17th - 6:30 p.m. - Pendery Auditorium 
●​ 4th Grade Parent Meeting - Tuesday, March 18th - 6:30 p.m. - Wyoming Middle 

School 
●​ Spring Break - March 24th - March 28th  

View the full WCS calendar here.   

News from Around Wyoming​
Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, including: 

●​ Finance Friday 
●​ Reily Road Construction to begin Monday 
●​ Wyoming Science Olympiad Pancake Breakfast on March 15 
●​ Wyoming City Schools K-12 Art Show on April 26 
●​ Upcoming Events 
●​ Wyoming School Foundation Blue, White & Brackets on April 5 
●​ JWC Shamrock Shakedown: Place your order now! 
●​ City of Wyoming Upcycle Day moves to WMS on April 5 
●​ Wyoming Lacrosse Club looking for new players in grades K-8 
●​ Summer Camp Option: Xavier Women's Soccer Camp 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/rVwX25bDLZIiZUMVTScsQg~~/AAAAARA~/pdeIU-QageR-tvmn6KzUwQE6-aH16VqQsttc8bZBW21-uEAaQjjUl1Q3KLw0tFFtA584cWhifEdbSTLxFTdLjlYRK2hn97zHWH6NUZzSvjjnjmvONJjpSRKLf5fc9WKqtf_t5CQm6p9b436okA5loraqtglbCa52beh6UW2tA1U~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/CrN6WHPD-PK45rddYqg9Rw~~/AAAAARA~/_qDrW74ie4_xTR7zGRM4zoxJbUcBvJzZfHH5Sw2Xnt9J6SwDR3UhW4Y2r3ahGi7Tr-w9GSo_Y2KirTeqkPjKoqoInHP4s4sFFnakqbUeXR12Ue1aawsOtH3oDPSQGgNNlxs25eXxpoplXpVquJM0pllIBDB1SuiK34oBsKLC6eGVx4TgvsrkL2UxCfKof1H1gRd1P0byxaB1bwj47BGKPjsSSDAuXmF9-hSQfDipiBk~

